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The City of Westbrook is seeking prices for the following:

SIP Trunks:  The City will be migrating lines to SIP trunks and is seeking cost per trunk as well as any additional charges per line to include all fees and taxes.
ISP Connectivity for SIP Trunk Delivery:  The City requires the cost of the delivery mechanism for the SIP trunks.  They DO NOT want to use their current ISP connection for SIP delivery.  The City requires a delivery mechanism (appropriate bandwidth) to deliver up to 40 SIP trunks.  This delivery mechanism should be monitored for Up/Down status should there be a connectivity issue.  It should also be QoS enabled to ensure voice quality.
Copper Line Costs:  The City will require copper lines for alarms (fire and burglar) and elevators as well as pump stations.  The City seeks a cost per copper line quote to include ALL additional charges taxes and fees per line.  The City also requires the cost per minute for local and long distance calls. 
Please send any questions via email to Alicia Gardiner at agardiner@westbrook.me.us.  The time period that we will be seeking bids is October 1st through October 18th.   We will make our selection at that time and make a recommendation to the City Council at the next possible meeting after that date.
